
 

           09 May 2022 
 
 
Dear Residents, 
 
 

HEALTH CARE UPDATE 

 

We would like to inform you that as of today, Enrolled Nurse Zuko Mkalipi, is no longer a 

member of the Evergreen Health Team. 

 

Zuko has been an intricate part of the team for the last two years and we would like to thank 

him for his valuable service during this time. All of us at Bergvliet wish him all the very best 

in his future endeavours. 

 

Sister Lorraine Powell, our Registered Nurse from Muizenberg, will be temporarily relieving 

at Bergvliet until further notice. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Village Management. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


